From: Reichard. Michael

To: Reichard, Michael
Subject: FW: Draft INL exemption request
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 3:59:50 PM

From: Jennifer A Turnage [mailto:jennifer.turnage@inl.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 3:44 PM

To: Reichard, Michael; Welling, Blake

Cc: Thalgott, James O; Gordon, Craig; Janda, Donna; Nick, Joseph
Subject: Re: Draft INL exemption request

Good Afternoon Mr. Welling and Mr. Reichard-

FY1 - After further consideration, we have determined that one health physics technician will
be appropriate for the activities described in the attached exemption letter, due to the low
activity of the radiological sources that will be used.

This is just a courtesy notice for your consideration - please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns....

vir,

Jen Turnage
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